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Dear Marianne & MVYLI, 
 
I’d like to thank you for the generous scholarship which will be instrumental in 
helping me continue my education as I attend the University of Massachusetts – 
Amherst.  
 
This scholarship will definitely help, allowing me to breathe easier as I finish my 
education and prepare for my chosen career.  I will be majoring in English at 
UMass Amherst and plan to eventually transfer to the University of Southern 
California to pursue an additional degree in film editing.  
 
I would also like to thank you and MVYLI for the continued support and guidance 
you have provided me over the years beginning with the internship you got me 
involved with MVYLI to the honor of being a recipient of the Walter Cronkite 
Award.   
 
I have not only learned through this experience but have also met amazing people 
and made good friends. 
 
I don’t think I’ll ever be able to thank you enough for all you’ve done for me. 
I know this scholarship will help me achieve all my goals for my life, my island 
and my world. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Pitt 


